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" WYCOMBE HEALTH AUTHORITY

AMERSHAM GENERAL HOSPITAL

" Please reply to:

Dr. M. Wassef,

S.CeM<0,,

Treloar Haemophilia Centre,
Lord Mayor Treloar College,
Holybourne,

Alton, Hants.

Dear Dr., Wassef,

re:

AMERSHAM, BUCKS. HP7 0JD

Telephone: Your Refiummenemnenonie:

AMERSHAM (02403) 4411
our rer: GHG/MT/ 51248926

4th June, 1985

GRO-A | d.0.bJGRO-AT2
GRO-A .

Thank you very much for your continuing reports about this

boy.

I felt it only. _right _to let his parents know that he was positive

for HILV 3. We plan that

GRO-A  ‘himself should not be informed.

Yours sincerely,

GRO-C

C. H. Cheetham
Consultant Paediatrician
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